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January 2018
Dear Parents,

Happy New Year! I hope you all had a fantastic Christmas and New Year. The following is a rough guide of what is happening this half term.  If you have any questions, please ask and we will try our best to help. 

PE

We continue to have Darren from NUFC working with us on Thursday morning developing multi-skills. 

As we will be accessing the outdoor area in all weathers please encourage your child to be independent so that they can put on their own coat, wellies and hats.  

Topics

We will begin learning about Winter and different animals which live in cold climates before moving onto Dinosaurs later this half term. We will also be learning about different cultures and parts of the world when we celebrate Chinese New Year.  We shall see what else the children would enjoy learning about as these topics develop and see where our learning takes us!   
Many thanks,

Mrs Whaley, Mrs Parker and Mrs Gabriele 
